
 

 

 

 

         

                 

 

                 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Objection to Warrington Borough Council’s Preferred Development Option Consultation 

With regards to the current proposals put forward as WBC’s preferred development 
option I would like to register my strong objection to the proposals in their entirety which I 
believe to be an absolute disgrace. The following points provides the basis of my severe 
objections. 

· I have no desire for Warrington to be a “City”. Many people (Myself included) 
have chosen to live in Warrington because of the “villages” within Warrington and 
the proximity to open green areas. What benefits would tax payers get from living 
in a city as opposed to a town? 
· I am extremely concerned about the negative effect these proposals would 
have upon the loss of leisure facilities for walkers/cyclists. This would be 
particularly impacted on the popular Pennine Trail which would be directly affected 
by the Council’s proposal for the new strategic road following this route. 
· I am massively opposed to the construction of the new high level “Strategic” 
road proposed to follow the route of the disused railway line across the 
Manchester ship canal cutting through Latchford, Grappenhall and Thelwall 





 

 

which do not have such negative impacts upon existing council tax paying residents. With 
the current proposals many existing Warrington residents (Myself included) will be 
seriously impacted either by the massive upheaval of compulsory purchase or a 
considerable deterioration in the quality of life. 

Yours sincerely 




